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Alan Ehrlich

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

YoungB@DFO-MPO.GC.CA

Monday, November 22, 2004 11:03 AM

Alan Ehrlich

RomankoWadeEC@DFO-MPQO.GC.CA; LangeM@DFO-MPO.GC.CA

Subject: pre Hearing Conference

Alan,

DFO has no outstanding issues with the Imperial 2005 Winter Geotech EA therefore we will not be
submitting a technical report or attending the public hearing.

Regards,

Briar Young

Area Habitat Biologist

{867)-669-4928| facsimile / téiécopieur 867-669-4940
youngh@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

From: Alan Ehrlich [mailto: AEhrlich@mveirb.nt.ca)

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2004 10:51 AM

To: crosscurrent@northwestel.net; Bernie Swanson (saoftsim@cancom.nt); youngb@dfo-mpo.gc.ca;
bermal@ssimicro.com; floyd_bertrand@nt.sympatico.ca; |kfndir@cancom.net;
celinea@nahannibutte.com; Dennis Denercn; dougb@ssimicro.com; hornbye@inac.ge.ca;
yaxleye@inac.gc.ca; gavin_more@gov.nt.ca; inbusnow@hotmail.com; susanc@ssimicro.com;
jim.r.hawkins@exxonmobil.com; joeacorn@theedge.ca; john_holman@dehchofirstnations.com;
deneres@cancom.net; kellydcfn@yahoo.ca; sealel@inac.gc.ca; roshan@mandellpinder.com;
maggiel@ssimicro.com; vofsmayr@cancom.net; mike.fournier@ec.gc.ca; howard.paul@colteng.com;
predvers@ssimicro.com; wade.romanko@ec.gc.ca

Subject: Correction

Hello Everyone,
You may have noticed two different submission times on the e-mail | sent you on Friday {see below).
Originally, there were two different forms to sign up for participation in the pre-hearing conference. |

combined them into one form (the worksheets you received), but forgot to update the instructions
accordingly. Qops.

There is only the one set of worksheets to fill out. Although I'd appreciate them by the end of the day if
possible, we can accept any that we get by 10 am tomorrow.

Apologies for the confusion,
Alan Efirfich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

/C/

11/22/2004



